
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Patrice Baldwin 
 
 NEAS/PB/JCR  
 
  
Headteachers, Teachers of Media in Norfolk LEA Secondary Schools, VI 
Forms, Heads of Departments of English and/or Arts.  
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Norfolk Education Advisory Service wishes to facilitate the development of a 
Secondary Teachers Network for Media Studies.   As with other teacher’s 
networks, it is intended that the Media Teacher’s Network will provide a forum 
for open professional discussion and mutual professional support.  Meetings 
are free and are facilitated by the Adviser for the Promotion of the Arts in 
Schools.  It is intended that the meetings will, in time, be led and developed 
by the teachers themselves. The issues explored will be those highlighted by 
teachers as of most immediate relevance and importance to them as 
practitioners.   
 
The initial meeting will be held at the Professional Development Centre, 
Norwich on Tuesday 11th June 2002.   The meeting will start at 4.30 pm and 
finish at 6.00 pm.  There will be tea/coffee available from 4.00 pm. 
 
Please complete the attached form and return to Joy Smiley by 31st May 2002 
at the Professional Development Centre. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Patrice Baldwin 
Adviser (Promotion of the Arts in Schools) 

Norfolk Education Advisory Service 
Professional Development Centre 
Woodside Road 
Norwich 
NR7 9QL 
 
Tel:  (01603) 433276 
Fax:  (01603 700236 
 
Please ask for:  Patrice Baldwin 
 
Direct Dialling Number: 
 
Fax: Number: 
 
E mail:  patrice.baldwin.edu@norfolk.gov.uk 

Director of Education: Bryan Slater 
 
Your Ref: 
 
My Ref: NEAS/PB/JCR            
 
Date:  19 April 2002 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media Teacher’s Network Meeting 
 
 
 
Please complete the form below and return it by 31st May 2002 to:- 
 
Joy Smiley 
Norfolk Education Advisory Service 
Professional Development Centre 
Woodside Road 
Norwich NR7 9QL 
 
 
 
 
Name  ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
School  _______________________________________________________ 
 
 
I will/will not be attending the meeting on Tuesday 11th June 2002. 


